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RTHERN QUEENSLAND

An Australian Government Initiative

Emergency planning workshop

Northern Queensland Primary Health Network (NQPHN) invites general practice staff to a free interactive workshop to

upskill your knowledge on emergency planning.

Networking lunch (12pm-1pm)

Join us for a networking lunch to connect with local
residential aged care homes and other general practices
before the first session.

Emergency planning workshop (1pm-5pm)

This interactive workshop will build on last year’s training
to assist practices in ensuring their staff are prepared in
the event of a disaster or emergency.

Afternoon tea will be provided as part of this session.

Thursday 5 December 2024

Lunch: 12pm - Tpm
Workshop: Tom - 5pm

Harrup Park Country Club
89 Juliet Street, South Mackay

Registrations

Register by scanning

the QR code or by visiting
https://forms.office.com
r/OsLagNKuQuwIt

More information

For more information, contact Kayla Vella on 0488 223 301 or at kayla.vella@ngphn.com.au

e: support@ngphn.com.au w: ngphn.com.au
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